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New Ryanair routes from Milan Bergamo Airport to Newcastle and Madeira 

 

 
Ryanair has announced the opening of two new routes that will add to the network of connections 

programmed for Summer 2022 and operational from Milan Bergamo Airport. 

As of 30 March, it will be possible to fly to Newcastle, located in the county of Tyne and Wear, just a 

few kilometres from the east coast of England, a city characterised by countless bridges and famous for Grey 

Street, considered to be one of the most beautiful streets in the United Kingdom. 31 March will see the 

opening of the route connecting “Cristiano Ronaldo” airport in Madeira, the access point to the island of the 

same name and to the Portuguese archipelago with its all-year-round mild climate situated on the north-west 

coast of Africa. 

“Two differing destinations that are synonymous with quality tourism and accessible with direct flights 

and with the comforts offered by both Milan Bergamo Airport and the airline that runs them - stated Giacomo 

Cattaneo, Director of Commercial Aviation for SACBO - Newcastle is a destination that is returning to the 

Ryanair network, while Madeira is a brand new destination that offers beautiful nature and a mild climate, as 

well as exclusive hospitality. We are delighted that Ryanair is enhancing its offer for 2022 with these two 

destinations, which will be served with twice-weekly flights”. 

The Commercial Director of Ryanair, Jason McGuinness, stated: 

“Ryanair, Europe’s number 1 airline, is committed to rebuilding the European aviation and tourism 

sectors, while continuing to strengthen and develop its network, in order to transport 225 million passengers 

per year by 2026. We are delighted to continue to work with SACBO in order to allow all our passengers to 

reach their favourite holiday destinations next summer, including the new destinations of Madeira and 

Newcastle”. 


